

Romer's Catering April 10, 2013

President Bob Stammen called the meeting to order.

Lisa Irwin motioned to approve the March 13, 2013 Minutes, seconded by Chuck Stammen. Motion carried.

Treasurer Report is tabled to next meeting.

Annual Banquet is May 6, 2013 at the Elks.

Discussion on how to increase participation at meetings and increase membership overall. Chuck Stammen, David Romer and Bob Stammen will meet to discuss membership issues. To continue to grow membership we are going to continue to spread the word and provide the SOCA benefits.

Matt Lammers motions to reduce meetings down to 6 times per year instead of 12. Bob Homan seconded effective immediately. Motion carried.

Matt Lammers motioned to use MailChimp to send out emails for meeting minutes and future agenda. Lisa Irwin seconded and motion carried. Lisa will provide the secretary with MailChimp username and ID to send out email.

Karen opened discussion for Switch and Support and again explained its benefits. Group determined it was in the best interest of the organization to promote Switch and Support and to pass those dollars into the park fund.

Discussion on a bulk permit license. We do not currently have one but will look into so everyone who is a member could enjoy sending bulk mail with the license.

Thank you for Howell, Gast-Schlater, LPA for stress relief.

St. Henry Tile will sponsor June stress relief.

Lisa motioned to adjourn and Charlie Gels seconded and motion carried.

Next meeting is June 12, 2013.

Sincerely,

Matthew C. Lammers

Secretary